
        4/28/2006 
 
 
 
 
 

AT&T Southwest Region Manager 
 
I am reporting to work due to the ongoing denial of my 
disability by AIDSC.  I am still suffering from medical 
problems and am currently taking medication.  My doctor 
has advised that I not be at work however I will endeavor to 
perform my job duties to the best of my abilities. 
 
 
I am however, notifying the company, AT&T Southwest 
Region, that they will be assuming all responsibilities for 
any medical complications arising from my current 
situation and any accidents that may occur due to my 
medical condition or from taking medication. 
 
Again, I am returning to work as instructed by AIDSC and 
will endeavor to perform my job function to the best of my 
abilities. 
 
 
I further request an acknowledgement of this letter and a 
copy placed in my personnel file. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
___________________           ________________ 
Acknowledgement    Date 


